
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Re: FLAGT Response Follow-up for Ms. Ferrer
1 message

Charlie Ledesma <charlie.ledesma@jtkc.com.ph> Mon, Sep 27, 2021 at 11:22 AM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>
Cc: MIMAROPA - LPDD <lpdd_denrmimaropa@yahoo.com>, MIMAROPA - LPDD <denrmimaropalpdd@gmail.com>, alfred
lopez <denrmimaropalpddwrus@gmail.com>

Hi,

May we follow up if the letters have been received and reviewed by the handling unit?

Thanks,
Charlie

On Wed, Sep 22, 2021 at 3:33 PM DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph> wrote:
Mam/Sir,



This is to acknowledge receipt of your email.  Please be informed that your email was forwarded to the Licenses, Patents
and Deeds Division for their information and appropriate action per Document Tracking Number E-2021-71467.



Thank you and keepsafe.



mmmacarandang

PMD/RICTU Staff



On Wed, Sep 22, 2021 at 3:24 PM Charlie Ledesma <charlie.ledesma@jtkc.com.ph> wrote:


Maria Lourdes G. Ferrer, CESO III

Regional Executive Director



Good day Ms. Ferrer!


I would just like to follow up the DENR's response to the attached letters we sent to your good office last September
13, 2021. We have inquiries and requests pertaining to the letter you sent us earlier in relation to our FLAGTs. 


We look forward to your favorable response on the request.


Thank you!


Charlie Ledesma
Finance Manager, Palawan Cove Corporation
Finance Manager, Euro-Pacific Resorts Inc.





-- 


OFFICE OF THE REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES
MIMAROPA REGION

P: (02) 8248-3367/ 8248-3468
A: DENR by the Bay Bldg., 1515 L&S, Roxas Blvd., Ermita, Manila 1000
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